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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 25th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you will be aware, Norwood’s Got Talent 2022 is being held live on Thursday 15th December 2022 in our 

school hall at 4:00pm. The finalists are preparing hard and our guest acts and judges are excited for the big 

night.  Doors will open at 3:40pm. Entry via the school office. Please could we ask that each family bring an 

electronic device with a QR reader app to enable to sign each person in on arrival.  This will take you to a google 

form for you to complete each person’s name.  Just to remind parents/carers that ALL mobile phones will have to 

be turned off before entering the school. 

Tickets are now on sale for this event. Tickets are £3.00 each which includes a programme, designed by a pupil 

of the school. Please pay for tickets on ParentPay. Refreshments will be available to purchase both at the start 

and during the interval.  

Tickets for the finalists and performers will be given priority with the rest of the school also able to purchase 

tickets to watch the show. A maximum of 2 tickets per household. If there are tickets still available to purchase 

once the closing date has passed, these tickets will be allocated to the acts families first and then the rest will be 

sold on a first come, first served basis.  

Performers in the show will not require a ticket. The acts will be kept backstage for the duration of the 

performance and the dance club will be allowed to watch whilst being supervised by Norwood adults.  

Please note, for safeguarding reasons, photography and videoing is not permitted during the 

performance. The show will be recorded and DVDs will be available to purchase at a later date.  

If you would like to purchase tickets for the show, please fill in the slip below and return via 

admin@norwoodschool.co.uk no later than Friday 2nd December 2022.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  

 

Miss Hodgkins                Mrs Richardson                 Mrs Gill                     Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher                Year 3 Teacher                   TA                              Head Teacher 

 

Pupil’s Name:                                                                                               Year Group: _____________________ 

My child is/ is not performing in the Talent Show. 

I would like to purchase 1 / 2 tickets each costing £3.00. 

I have made a payment of £ __________ on ParentPay. 

If additional tickets are available after the closing date of Friday 2nd December 2022, I would like to purchase                            

______. 

Signed: ____________________________ Parent/Carer  Date: ___________________ 

http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/
mailto:admin@norwoodschool.co.uk

